
108

Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4−M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

Vanessa Beresford
Annandale

I am very upset about the proposed modification to M4−M5 Link, Mod 2 the Crescent
overpass.

It does not take into consideration the residents that live around the area and is all about
helping motorist further pollute our greenspaces and block our beautiful views of the Glebe
foreshore.

We don't want more concrete. We deserve easy and attractive access to the Glebe foreshore.
We also want to keep our beautiful fig trees and fauna.

Could you please re−evaluate the proposed modification to the Crescent overpass in light of
the needs of the local residents?

• We need pedestrian and cycling access between Annandale and the Glebe foreshore.
• We need to maintain our green space and minimise cutting down trees and

vegetation.
• We need to seriously reconsider the underground tunnel so we don't have to look at

an ugly concrete overpass every day.
• We need to consider the look of any new construction — can we make it more

attractive in any way by adding vegetation?

We have to live with these changes and are not just driving past in a car ignoring the view
outside.




